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The Gallery

1 Colville Place

London

W1T 2BG

31/01/2018  21:45:282017/6922/P OBJ Suttle Willis & Co We are the art gallery occupying number 1 Colville Place and we strongly object to the 

proposed developmental at Cyclone house for the following reasons.

On the cover of the Design and Access Statement prepared by Stagg Architects it clearly 

shows the new development windows facing Colville Place not only enlarged but now able 

to be OPENED!

Huge windows altered to open onto the narrow settings of Colville Place and a few feet 

away from our existing gallery door  would be totally unacceptable.

 Although the developers are claiming the preferred option for the ground floor space at 

Cyclone house is to have a gallery occupy it, this is a diversion as it could just as easily be a 

noisy office or retail space with huge windows opening  and changing the nature of this 

unique street. It would make our  listed gallery at no 1 unusable for business.

 From our experience of 17 years of occupancy the acoustics in such a narrow street 

amplifies conversation radios and day to day noises. Levels at which we cannot hold 

conversations on the telephones or serve our clients. 

 Secondly:

The height and scale of this development again dominates and changes the nature of what 

is a truly exceptional street and build at number 1. it would overshadow  this listed building 

which should be properly protected by the Council. This oasis of a street attracts guided 

walking tours and admirers every day, and is a gem in Camden's Crown. Camden must 

protect its development and respect the views of the tenant's and voters. No one would 

object to a much more modest development. 

M Willis

Suttle Willis & Co
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